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TO: ​ Petersburg School Board Members​
FROM: ​ Robyn Taylor, Superintendent​
DATE: ​ May 13th, 2025​
SUBJECT: ​ Request for Hire – Superintendent’s Immediate Family Member 

Paityn James, the daughter of superintendent Robyn Taylor, will be visiting during the 
Spring of 2025 and possibly at times throughout years to come.  Paityn is willing to support 
the school district in a substitute capacity when she is present. Paityn is a 2022 graduate of 
Hutchison High School in Fairbanks, Alaska and is currently attending the University of 
Alaska Anchorage online pursuing a nursing degree. 

Per Board Policy BP 4112.8/4212.8/4312.8 and Alaska Statute AS 14.14.140, the 
employment of a Superintendent’s immediate family member requires written Board 
approval. 

I formally request the Board’s approval for Paityn James employment in a substitute 
capacity.  

 
 
 
 
 


